
The Florida Public Service Commission announces a workshop to which 

a l l  interested persons are invited. 

DATE A N D  TIME: February  7, 2002 - 1o:OO A.M. 

PLACE: Room 148, Betty E a s l e y  Conference C e n t e r ,  4075 Esplanade 

Way, Tallahassee, FL 32399-0862. 

PURPOSE: To d i scuss  revisions to Rule No. 25-22.082, Selection of 

Generating Capacity. 

Any person  requiring some accommodation at this workshop because of 

a physical impairment should call the Division of the Commission 

C l e r k  a n d  Administrative Services at (850)413-6770 at l ea s t  48 

hours prior to the workshop. Any person who is  hearing o r  speech 

impaired should contact the Florida Public Service Commission by 

using the Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at: 1-800- 

955-8771 (TDD). 


